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LETTER DATED 26 OCTOBER 1987 FROM THE REPRESENTATIVES OF THE
CONGO, GHANA AND ZAMBIA ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE
SECURITY COUNCIL

We, the undersigned members of the Security Council, have the honour to
request that during its meetings devoted to consideration of the item entitled "The
situation in Namibia" the Security Council, under rule 39 of its provisional rules
of procedure, extend an invitation to Mr, Theo-Ben Gurirab, the Secretary for
Foreign Affairs of the South West Africa People's Organization (SWAPO).

Signed by the representatives of the following States:

Congo
Ghana
Zambia
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